CONGRESSMAN
RANDY HULTGREN
Proudly Representing the 14° District of Illinois

HOME ABOUT RANDY SERVING YOU NEWS ROOM OUR DISTRICT CONTACT

Friend,

The President has continued his call to close Guantanamo Bay in Cuba and likely relocate detainees to United States prisons.

As I serve as your representative in Congress, I want to know: What do you think?

Do you support closing down the Guantanamo Bay military facility if it means bringing those prisoners to the United States?

©Yes ©No

OI Don't Know/Other

[Submit]

Click to open in a separate window

*By clicking "submit," you are signing up for Representative Hultgren's e-newsletters and periodic updates about what he is doing for northern Illinois. You can unsubscribe any time. If you have already signed up for updates, filling out this survey will not affect your subscription status.

In Your Service,

Randy Hultgren Member of Congress

14th District, Illinois







Washington, DC 20515 Phone: 202-225-2976 Fax: 202-225-0697 Campton Hills, IL 60175 Phone: 630-584-2734 Fax: 630-584-2746

Unsubscibe | Privacy Policy